
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
April 14, 2016 
 
Dear Kathleen Wynne, Premier of Ontario 
VIA E-MAIL 
 
RE: Physician Recruitment  
 
Please be advised that at the regular Council meeting of April 11, 2016, Warwick 
Township Council approved the following resolution: 
 

WHEREAS Warwick Township Council supports and endorses the 
Municipality of Bluewater's resolution dated February 16, 2016; 
  
NOW THEREFORE BE IT RESOLVED THAT the Council of the Township of 
Warwick hereby requests that the Minister of Health and Long Term care 
reinstate incentives for physicians to practice in rural areas of Ontario, and 
that the minister return to the table with Ontario's doctors and work 
together through mediation-arbitration to reach a fair deal that protects the 
quality, patient-focused care Ontario families deserve; 
  
AND THAT copies of this resolution be sent to the Premier of Ontario, the 
federal and provincial Ministers of Health, the Ontario College of 
Physicians and Surgeons and all municipalities in Ontario. 
  
- Carried. 

. 
A copy of the resolution approved by the Municipality of Bluewater is enclosed for your 
reference. 
 
Kindest Regards, 
 

 
Amanda Gubbels 
Clerk/Deputy Administrator 
Township of Warwick 
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